
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  05/07/2020 05:39:07 PM

To:  Nash Tennant <Nash.Tennant@hclub.com>

Subject:  Re: Support Letter- Hollywood Center
 

Hi Nash,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project EIR. 

Please let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.  

On Thu, May 7, 2020 at 4:01 PM Nash Tennant <Nash.Tennant@hclub.com> wrote:

Dear Mindy Nguyen,

First and foremost thank you for sending a copy of the Draft Environmental Impact Report regarding the Hollywood Center. This
project is near and dear to me given its proximity to my property.

 

Please find attached a letter in support of this project.

 

Best,

 

NT

 

Nash Tennant
General Manager, h Club Los Angeles

 
T 323.219.0103
W hclub.com 
A 1717 Vine Street. Los Angeles. CA. 90028

  

 

 

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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